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               President’s Report


                                


Bonjour Zontians,





Merry Christmas to all!!! I love Christmas, it gives me a chance to act like a big kid (ok as most of you know I don’t need an excuse to act like a big kid). My Christmas tree is gorgeous and I am driving my daughter nuts with my beaaautiful Christmas carol singing. 


I hope you all enjoyed our Christmas dinner, I did. Thank you Shannon, Maria and Cherry for decorating our tables so Christmassy. Thanks also to Mel for selling heaps of raffle tickets at the dinner. We raised $126.00 all of which was donated to the Christmas wishing tree at K Mart.


Thank you to the ladies who came and helped make fairy floss for the Carols by candlelight – 250 fairies flossed (and us too)!! It was a pity though that only 100 was sold. We did however enjoy the night thoroughly and the fellowship. Fa La La La La 


We finished the care packs and I was so happy to distribute them to Serenity House, Nawamba House and the Ngurri Ngurri Young Women’s Shelter. They were so happy to receive the packs. I was informed that within that week 25 women had come to seek shelter. It’s so sad.











                                





Special Points 


Of Interest: 


1	Wine for our annual 


       “Wine raffle”


2	All wine tickets sold and unsold


3	Next Meeting Wednesday        14/12/05 at the Potters Club.


4. Wishing you all a very happy, safe and Merry Christmas. May your New Year bring health, wealth and happiness.
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APOLOGIES


If members are not able to attend a dinner meeting they must notify Margot. If Margot is not notified the member will be charged the cost price of the meal which is $22.50.  This is because the Club has to advise the caterer of numbers on Monday night which the Club is then charged for.  The club is therefore losing money when members do not turn up.








The cost of the coffee & cake is $20.00. This money will be going toward travel outlay for all those interested in going to the 2006 Zonta Conventions. Some members are looking at driving across to Townsville and getting flights from there.  Start planning now!!


 








Further on a sad note we are losing one of our lovely members Jodie Mullan due to work travel commitments. Best of luck to you Jodie.


Thank you Shannon, Maria and Kristin for giving your time assisting with George Apps for the Wheelies.


There will be no dinner meeting and no board meeting this January 2006 so we’ll see you all on February 1st for our first board meeting of 2006 and 15th February for a dinner meeting.


Bon Noel! I hope you and your family all have a happy, healthy and prosperous New Year.





Michele.


























Next Year 2006





After Women’s International Day function, we would like to start a major fundraising project. We would like to ask everyone to start thinking about whom they would like the funds to go to and also ways of doing quick easy fundraising that brings all of us together to have fun and fellowship. 














Idea’s so far





One idea is doing a revamp of the chemotherapy room at the hospital.


�


For the fund rising have a girls day / night at the Lions Youth Camp and have a variety of different healing, beauty and alternative therapist. 








SOW & S REPORT


                              International Women’s Day





The hard-working Status of Women & Service women have had their last meeting for 2005. The meetings have been well attended and coffee and cake has helped to make them enjoyable. Very scary that Christmas is nearly upon us but everything’s up to date with our planning for International Women’s Day for 2006. The Overlander has been chosen as the venue, both speakers are collecting interesting stories and mementoes from the far flung places where they’re currently working and we have been generously supported by local sponsors. After the holidays we will get into the nitty gritty of promotion, ticket selling and Women of Achievement Awards. If all join in and help promote and sell the event it should be as successful as ever. Shaun Fowler one of our guest speakers has a web page that you can access and learn about his life


and what he will be speaking about. It is





 � HYPERLINK "http://www.shaunfowler.blogspot.com" �www.shaunfowler.blogspot.com� . 


Please take the time and have a look.


Carolyn








“If there is one flaw in women,


It is that they forget              their worth.”





Next Meeting


Coffee


& 


Cake





Wednesday 14th December


7 for 7.30pm


At Potters Club





If you can’t attend, please apologise before Monday to


Margot Dunstan


PH:  4743 5718





Our December


Birthday ladies are:





25th Chris Gillic


26th Sonja Wessels


27th Margot Dunstan
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International Women's Day                           


About International Women's Day 


March 8 is celebrated across the world as International Women's Day (IWD) and provides an opportunity to recognise the achievements of women and their contribution to society. 


On this day, women can celebrate the progress that has been made but also contemplate those areas of women's lives where more can be done. Women's access to education, health care and paid labour has improved, and legislation that promises equal opportunities for women and respect for their human rights has been adopted in many countries. 


However, nowhere in the world can women claim to have all the same rights and opportunities as men, and until we all work together to secure the rights and full potential of women, lasting solutions to social, economic and political problems are unlikely to be found. 


On IWD, like any other day, women around the world will suffer as victims of sexual assault, domestic violence and discrimination. In war, women will be raped, families will be shattered and many today remain, displaced, in refugee camps. 


We need to see changes that transform relationships between women and men, so women will be able to take greater financial, political and physical control of their lives. 


As much as ever before, IWD 2006 is an opportunity to look upon the journey we have travelled but also see how far there is to go.


Senator the Hon Kay Patterson, Minister Assisting the Prime Minister for Women's Issues


“Office for Women website”: http://ofw.facs.gov.au/                             
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Public Relations & Communication





Liz Ryan – (� HYPERLINK "mailto:MIPP@bigpond.net.au" ��MIPP@bigpond.net.au�)





Anne Cunningham -(� HYPERLINK "mailto:turangabutch@bigpond.com" ��turangabutch@bigpond.com� )





Sue Carson -(� HYPERLINK "mailto:barklychallenge@hotmail.com" ��barklychallenge@hotmail.com�)





Sam Kingsley -(� HYPERLINK "mailto:samaxi@bigpond.net.au" ��samax1@bigpond.net.au�)





Tess Fong- (� HYPERLINK "mailto:tfong@tsv.catholic.edu.au" ��tfong@tsv.catholic.edu.au�)














Zonta International Mount Isa


Po Box 2442


Mount Isa Qld 4825





Michele Savoye: Ph 4743 5832


Carolyn Hay: Ph 4743 3163
































We welcome 


any and all suggestions, articles, jokes, funny stories, sad storys etc.





















































JUST LETTING YOU KNOW





                     





Next year we are going to get serious about our commitment as a member of Zonta and the pledgers we took when we joined. The board would like to focus on the fellowship, with all members coming to the dinners and all members participating in the events that we support and sponsor.


 A calendar is in the works so 


every member will have a 


“What’s on in Zonta” 














